First donation received to Palpal
account for the Japan earthquake
victims

I would like to thank Darryl Rollins in the USA for sending $20 toward the
relief fund. This is the first donation via Paypal from a person who saw this
web site.

Darryl’s donation will be part of other donations listed on Help Japan 2011
of which yours truly is the webmaster. I previously had my Paypal button on
that site, but was asked to take it off because my Paypal account is not
registered with the Leap High 28 NPO. They are hoping to get their own Paypal
account.
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